


 

 

 

To our stakeholders: 

This letter is to announce that we have changed our company’s name from CJ Korea 

Express to CJ Logistics. This was done due to some business reasons and we will now 

onwards be using this new name officially for company’s recognition.  

Please note that our name change will have no effect on our services and products. We 

have also not changed our address.  

 

Best Regard, 

CJ Logistics 

 

June 28
th

 2017 


